


 
I look forward to your reply – and perhaps to touching base again soon, if you have some time
available.
 
Many thanks and regards –
 

Andrew Bishop

Senior Policy Officer
International Security and Disarmament Division
New Zealand Ministry of Foreign Affairs & Trade | Manatū Aorere

M  E xxxxxx.xxxxxx@xxxx.xxxx.xx

195 Lambton Quay, Private Bag 18901, Wellington 5045, New Zealand

www.mfat.govt.nz | www.safetravel.govt.nz

 
 

"The information contained in this email message is intended only for the addressee and is not
necessarily the official view or communication of the Ministry. It may be legally privileged. If you
are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this message or the
information in it as this may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please email
or telephone the sender immediately."

9(2)(a)




